Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Cindy Stewart

From: Marty Contana

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:33 PM
To: City Manager External Contact
Subject: Cindy Stewart

Hello Mr Mark Miller,

| was having some problems with my mail and didn't know who to contact for help. The receptionist at City Hall
connected me to Cindy. Cindy went out of her way to help me, even though my problem was out of her jurisdiction!

| just wanted to let you know about Cindy's excellent efforts to help me.
Best Regards,

Murty Kompella



